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The award of a $439,600 contract for adding seven classrooms and a 500-seat gymnasium to an Indian
school plant at Fort Yates, North Dakota was announced today by the Department of the Interior.

The successful bidder was Kyburz Construction Company of Aberdeen, South Dakota. Nine higher bids
ranging from $452,990 to $497,800 were received.

Standing Rock School, operated by the Bureau of Indian Affairs, has a present enrollment of 133
boarding and 157 day pupils in grades 1 through 12.

The new facilities will reduce the present overcrowding and provide for the normal increase in
population of the area. The existing building will be remodeled to provide a modern kitchen-dining room
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